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IFB No. 2024-07 

Vehicle Fleet 
Response to Inquiries No. 1 

 
This addendum and response to Request for Information (RFI) is issued to modify the previously 
issued bid documents and/or given for informational purposes and to the extent the responses 
below modify the bid documents, please treat them as an amendment to the Invitation to Bid.   
The following replies correspond to the RFIs received from prospective bidders on February 15, 
2024. 
 
 
 

QUESTION/INQUIRY AS SUBMITTED: GWA RESPONSE: 

Questions from February 15, 2024: 

 
1. 

 
In regards to special provisions section (#5 
Delivery), this Bid Specifies: All goods shall 
be delivered to the Guam Waterworks 
Authority 180 Days from the date on the 
Notice to Proceed. 
 
Question #1: Would Guam Waterworks 
Authority be able to extend Delivery time to 
260 days from the date on the Notice to 
Proceed? 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
The delivery of 180 days from the date on 
the Notice to Proceed remains.  

 
Bidders are advised to regularly check the GWA website at www.guamwaterworks.org to stay 
updated on any addenda to the bid, responses to inquiries, and important reminders 
communicated to all bidders during the solicitation process. 
 
 

 
___________________________ ______________           
Miguel C. Bordallo, P.E. Date 
General Manager  

For
2/27/24


